
 New Eagle Borough Council met in regular session on Tuesday, September 2, 2014 at 7:00 PM at 
the regular meeting place. 

 The meeting was called to order by President Fine, with the following members of Council being 
present and answering to the call of the roll by the Secretary:  Messrs. A. Caseber, J. Fine, W. Sherry, B. 
Williams and C. Wyandt.  There being a quorum present, the meeting was declared in order.  Also 
present was C. Fine, Mayor.  Absent was Mr. T. Berggren, Solicitor. 

 Mr. John Stewart, 131 First Avenue, appeared before Council to discuss the cars and garbage 
cans that frequently block the alley.  He also advised of three potholes that have been getting worse 
over the last year and a half as well as trees that hang over on to the road way.  Council advised that 
they would check into the concerns to see what could be done. 

 The minutes of the previous meeting were sent to members of Council.  There being no 
additions or corrections, it was moved by Williams and seconded by Caseber to approve the minutes as 
sent.  Motion was adopted by the unanimous call of the roll by the Secretary. 

 Bills in the amount of $21,842.14 from all funds (Bill List No. 9-2014) were presented to Council 
for payment.  It was moved by Wyandt and seconded by Sherry to pay all bills.  Motion was adopted by 
the unanimous call of the roll by the Secretary. 

 It was moved by Caseber and seconded by Sherry to adjourn at 7:24 PM.  Motion was carried. 

 

__________________________________ 

Diane L. Anthony, Borough Secretary      


